Janet Holten

. A L I
From: Glorianne Wollen

Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2016 8:16 AM

To: Janet Holten

Subject: Historic Preservation

Good morning Janet,

I realize my term on the Historic Preservation Commission ends at the end of 2016 but am willing to continue to serve
on the Historic Preservation Commission if the opportunity is there.

Thanks for the consideration.

Glo

Glorianne Wollen/Harbormaster
Petersburg Borough

Port and Harbor Department

PO Box 329

Petershburg, AK 99833

Phone: 907-772-4688

Fax: 907-772-4687

Email: gwollen@petersburgak.gov



